
Superior Court of New Jersey, Hudson Vicinage

Domestic 
Violence
 
Informational Webinar

Staff from the Hudson Vicinage and Seton Hall Law School 
will present a webinar to assist self-represented litigants 
who are involved in a domestic violence matter. 

An attorney and law students from Seton Hall Law School 
will provide information on current laws and procedures 
regarding domestic violence. Staff from the Hudson 
Vicinage will be available to answer questions about the 
applications and court processes. 

This webinar is free, open to the public and sponsored 
by the Superior Court of New Jersey, Hudson Vicinage, in 
collaboration with Seton Hall Law School.

WHEN
Thursday, Oct. 30, 2025

10 - 11 a.m.

WHERE
Live Virtual Zoom Webinar  

This is an informational 
webinar only. Individual 

cases will not be 
discussed or resolved.

To register or request additional information, an �ADA accommodation 
or interpreting services, contact the Hudson Vicinage’s Office of the 
Ombudsman at HudsonHelp.Mailbox@njcourts.gov or 201-748-4400, 
ext. 60145

Attend the  
Webinar

https://www.facebook.com/njcourtsgov/
https://www.instagram.com/njcourts/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/njcourts
https://www.getrave.com/login/judiciary-state-nj-us
https://www.youtube.com/njcourts
https://www.threads.net/@njcourts
http://twitter.com/njcourts
https://njcourts.zoomgov.com/j/1614247095?pwd=Peyjg99lFlvkt9Cy8zdOJsgjPyQ1Zo.1
http://www.njcourts.gov
https://njcourts.zoomgov.com/j/1614247095?pwd=Peyjg99lFlvkt9Cy8zdOJsgjPyQ1Zo.1
https://njcourts.zoomgov.com/j/1614247095?pwd=Peyjg99lFlvkt9Cy8zdOJsgjPyQ1Zo.1

